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NC Department of Information Technology 
 
Angie Bailey was appointed director of the Broadband Infrastructure Office in 
December 2021. She served as interim director since August 2021 and was 
previously director of NC Broadband within the N.C. Department of Commerce.  
 
She has more than 20 years of experience in broadband planning and 
development in North Carolina, primarily at the state level. Angie was named 
N.C. Tech Association’s 2022 Tech Woman of the Year as part of the N.C. Tech 
Awards. 
 
 


